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National Pansies for Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Campaign Launched

“Pancreatic Cancer leaves families and victims with so little time…”   Betty Aldridge
OTTAWA (April 10, 2013) - April marks the start of Pansies for Pancreatic Cancer month.  Pancreatic Cancer Canada launched this national campaign, first piloted in Ottawa in April 2012, to raise awareness of Pancreatic Cancer and the urgent need for more research toward better outcomes for those diagnosed with this ‘silent killer’. Throughout April, pansies will be sold by enthusiastic volunteers from British Columbia to Newfoundland.
“Our loved ones who passed away from this disease are unable to carry the torch, so we’re here to continue their fight," said Betty Aldridge, President and Chairman of the Board of the National Pancreatic Cancer Canada Foundation.  “This disease leaves families and victims with so little time to say all the things they wanted to say.  I know, because it happened to me when I lost my husband Dick.” 

Today, Pancreatic Cancer is the fourth leading cause of all cancer deaths in Canada. There is no known cause, no early detection and no known cure. Seventy-five percent (75%) of all patients diagnosed with Pancreatic Cancer die within the first year, most within the first three to six months.

Results from a recent Ipsos Reid Poll, released November 2012, cited Canadians’ awareness of pancreatic cancer as exceptionally low compared to other cancers, despite being the most deadly form of all cancers. Surprisingly, awareness levels of Pancreatic Cancer among Canadians actually decreased by 4%, from poll results taken in 2011.  Pansies for Pancreatic Cancer is one method that is being used to ensure that Canadians are better informed on the impact of the disease. 

"We are proud to be Canada's only national foundation dedicated to raising awareness, advancing pancreatic cancer research and saving lives,” concluded Betty Aldridge. “With proper funding to conduct the research needed, we will find better treatments, better diagnostic tools, so that families have the time they deserve with their loved ones – and what a nice way to support research to finding a cure by buying a bowl of pansies for your loved ones!” 

The National Pancreatic Cancer Canada Foundation began operating in 2005 as The Dick Aldridge Pancreatic Cancer Foundation. In November 2008, recognizing the need for a national association in Canada, Pancreatic Cancer Canada was launched. In June 2010, the foundation name changed to the National Pancreatic Cancer Canada Foundation.  To date, the Foundation has donated over $2 million dollars for research on pancreatic cancer to the Princess Margaret Hospital in Toronto, the Ottawa Hospital, the BC Cancer Agency, and to the Cancer Research Society in Quebec.

For more information on Pancreatic Cancer or on how to get involved, contact:
Marcia Armstrong

Director of Operations
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